
 
 

The Southern Ontario District (SOD) of Cross Country Ski Ontario (XCSO) is seeking nominations 
to the Board of Directors.  We are looking for volunteers who are interested in participating in 
program delivery in southern Ontario. The Southern Ontario District comprises 24 member clubs 
with greater than 5000 members. 

This open call for nominations is your chance to help your local sport organization develop and 
prosper! We are particularly interested in recruiting expertise at the grass roots, high school and 
university level. 

Nominees must be a member of a SOD club, or be eligible to become members of a SOD club 
before taking office. Please contact Chair of SOD, Dwayne Barber (dwayne.barber@gmail.com) 
for additional information. 

The election for the Board of Directors will take place at the 2021 Annual General Meeting of the 
Southern Ontario District of Cross Country Ski Ontario on October 2021 at 2 PM. This will be a 
virtual Microsoft Teams meeting. Please contact Richard Lemoine (rlemoine@lhgroup.com) for 
an invitation to attend this meeting. 
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